Thank you!, Page lof1

From: Danielle Wehr <we: P RN ¢ =
To: Peter Sklar <peterskiar@aol.com>
Subject: Thank you!

Date: Mon, Jul 27, 2009 11:52 pm

Hello Peter aka Pdawg,

Let me say, what a change of view of how I see the world since the workshop! Ever since I got back
home, I've been drinking Soymilk! I have also been taking commitments in my daily life seriously. I've
been looking into regional theatres for next summer, and I feel that I am more (how to say this without
confusion) prepared for future preparatzon of auditions! I'm taking my future goals more seriously and
with optimism! 1 feel that I have a better view of who I am and where I am going with my dreams! I
want to thank you for the amazing opportunity you have given me to be a part of Beginnings.. It was
certainly a big surprise to have that opportunity in such a small town! I have just finished my
community's summer show High School Musical as Kelsi. And I always had my notebooks on stage that
I took my class notes in to read throughout a class scene. Hehe' Thank you so much again for this
opportunity!

Musically,
Danielle Wehr

(aka the girl with the 'dog jaw') <= got you there ©

P.S. Is there any way that I could go to a mini-workshop another year? Or do I have to go at the
provided dates? And I was wondering if I could add Alyce Mott and Tessa Netting to my friends list on
Facebook, Thanks!
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